
 

  

 

         October 4, 2020 

 

North Texas PGA Awards Selection Committee: 

Jacob Longoria was a member of my team for two seasons (2017-2018) at Cherry Hills Country Club.  

During his time here Jacob quickly developed into an outstanding seasonal assistant golf professional. 

He was someone I trusted and could depend on to make the correct decisions when needed.   

Jacob had a great rapport with the Cherry Hills’ membership and his fellow co-workers.  He was 

conscientious, honest, hardworking, reliable, resourceful and always eager to learn. 

Jacob was a great addition to our operation and when he left for his full-time position at Northwood, I 

was confident he would do an outstanding job for their membership. Jacob has a very bright future in 

the business and it is going to be fun to see all the great things he does and achieves. I highly 

recommend Jacob for the “Assistant of the Year” award in the North Texas Section   

Sincerely, 

 

John D. Ogden 
Head Golf Professional 
Cherry Hills Country Club 
(303) 842-5220 
 

 


